
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Tuesday 22nd January 2019 

Dear Year 4 Parents/Carers,  

As part of our Street Child project, URock is looking to take photographs of the children to 

evidence the project and to share the photographs on their social media platforms.  As part of 

GDPR we have permission from you to have photographs and to be used by school but not a third 

party.   

Therefore if you are giving permission for URock to photograph your child and use them on their 

social media platforms, please complete the slip below by Monday 28th January 2019.  Their 

website is https://www.urock.org.uk/ 

 If we do not receive your slip, your child will not appear in any photographs. 

Any questions please contact the class teacher.  

 

 

 

Miss Johnson, the Year 4 team and UROCK  Mrs D Reynolds 

        Head Teacher 

 

URock Photograph Permission 

Childs Name____________________________________________       

I give permission for my child to have photographs taken and for URock to use them on their social media 

platforms. 

 

Signed: _______________________________ Parent/Carer  Date: _____________________________   

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

     Norwood Primary School 

                      Gunthorpe Road 

                                Gunthorpe 

                            Peterborough 

                                  PE4 7DZ 

   

https://www.urock.org.uk/
mailto:office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk
http://www.norwood-school.co.uk/

